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Charlotte Motor Speedway

Provided by NASCAR Statistics - Monday, 5/27/2019 @ 12:11 AM Eastern

60th Annual COCA-COLA 600

Pre-Race to the Rear36 W Tail End inspection failure

Crewmember(s) over the wall too soon13 24 Y Tail End 27

Crewmember(s) over the wall too soon53 25 Y Tail End 27

Pitting before pit road is open95 48 Y Tail End Garage

Speed-Entering pits9 50 Y Tail End 54

Outside half of the pit box tire
violation/Team member not in contact with
the outside tires

10 50 Y Tail End 54

Disobeying a NASCAR request53 51 Y Tail End 54 Improper fueling

Pitting before pit road is open19 74 Y Tail End 78

Speed-Exiting pits27 76 Y Tail End 78

Too many crewmember(s) in contact with
pit service area

00 76 Y Tail End 78

Pitting before pit road is open17 86 Y Tail End 90

Pitting before pit road is open8 92 Y Tail End 95

Pitting before pit road is open14 92 Y Tail End 95

Pitting before pit road is open8 101 Y Tail End 107

Too many crewmember(s) in contact with
pit service area

8 101 Y Tail End 107

Speed-Exiting pits12 103 Y Tail End 107

Speed-Exiting pits32 103 Y Tail End 107

Speed-Exiting pits96 103 Y Tail End 107

Outside half of the pit box tire
violation/Team member not in contact with
the outside tires

15 104 Y Tail End 107

Pitting before pit road is open37 127 Y Tail End 131

Speed-Exiting pits14 128 Y Tail End 131

Crewmember(s) over the wall too soon43 128 Y Tail End 131

Too many crewmember(s) in contact with
pit service area

8 128 Y Tail End 131

Pitting before pit road is open11 161 Y Tail End 166

Outside half of the pit box tire
violation/Team member not in contact with
the outside tires

11 161 Y Tail End 166

Safety violation38 163 Y Tail End 166

Too many crewmember(s) in contact with
pit service area

34 164 Y Tail End 166

Outside half of the pit box tire
violation/Team member not in contact with
the outside tires

66 164 Y Tail End 166

Pitting before pit road is open47 189 Y Tail End 193

Commitment Line Violation47 212 G Pass Thru 219

Too many crewmember(s) in contact with
pit service area

27 236 G Pass Thru 238

Pitting before pit road is open8 302 Y Tail End 307

Pitting before pit road is open1 310 Y Tail End 314

Pitting before pit road is open14 316 Y Tail End 323
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Outside half of the pit box tire
violation/Team member not in contact with
the outside tires

14 316 Y Tail End 323

Pitting before pit road is open47 317 Y Tail End 323

Pitting before pit road is open38 317 Y Tail End 323

Pitting before pit road is open1 318 Y Tail End 323

Pitting before pit road is open13 319 Y Tail End 323

Outside half of the pit box tire
violation/Team member not in contact with
the outside tires

96 320 Y Tail End 323

Pitting before pit road is open11 360 Y Tail End 365

Too many crewmember(s) in contact with
pit service area

66 376 G Pass Thru 380

Car/Truck pitting out of the assigned pit
box

41 392 Y 1 Lap 393
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